
 

        

 
 
 

“The National Park Service cares for special places saved by the 
American people so that all may experience our heritage.” 
 
 

You are invited to a Public Meeting to discuss park usage policies for 
Washington Square, to be held on Tuesday, November 13, 

6:00 - 8:00 pm at The Down Town Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For over fifty years, Independence National Historical Park has cared for our 
national icons and the historical lands on which they stand.  In 2005, INHP took 
over responsibility for Washington Square.  Working with the community, INHP 

will add Washington Square to the Superintendent’s Compendium, which outlines 
permitted activities in areas throughout the park.  Together, we will work to 

protect and preserve this historical square in the heart of Philadelphia. 
 
 
Please join us: 
 

Tuesday, November 13, 2007, 6:00 – 8:00 pm 
In the Ballroom of The Down Town Club 

150 S. Independence Mall West 
Philadelphia, PA 19106 

 
 
For more information, please contact Jane Cowley at (215) 597- 0060 or 
Jane_Cowley@nps.gov. 
 
 
 

National Park Service 
U.S. Department of the Interior Independence National Historical Park  

Washington Square 


